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Dear Mr. Hauber:

United States Enrichment Corporation (USEC)- Revision to Application for Export |
1

Licenses

USEC letter to you dated May 30,1996, requested, in part, an export license for a
contract with Nuclear Electric in the United Kingdom (UK). The license number associated for
this application is XSNM 2938. Per discussions with your staff, USEC requests this license
application be amended as indicated below to restrict the end use of USEC's supplied material to
the Sizewell B-1 reactor. Other items remain as indicated in the export license application.

Item 11: Ultimate end use j

Currently reads: Sizewell B-1, Bradwell-1, Bradwell-2

Revise to read: Sizewell B-1

It is urgent that we receive this license as soon as possible to fulfill our contractual
obligation with Nuclear Electric. The shipment must leave our Portsmouth, Ohio, facility by
August 27,19 to reach the UK facility by the deadline specified in our contract with Nuclear
Electric. Should we fail to meet our deadline, a $10 million revenue would be at risk.
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Ifyou have any questions, please feel free to call Russ Wells at (301) 564-3245.

Sincerely, i,

I
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A &., |
Robert L. Woolley
Nuclear Regulatory Assurance and Policy Manager
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